
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 7:07:34 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 4:09 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Derek Webb

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hi,
I have a seasonal cottage and we do not use hydro in the winter. I do not see how rasing my hydro bill 112% and
decreasing other customer by 18% is fair???
This new proposal is nothing more then a cash cab for OEB!

-- Attachment --




